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“B”e “W”ith It Bulletin 
Bierbusse/Wolinski 6th Grade News 

 

VOCABULARY STUDY 
We will not have another vocabulary study       
until after the M-STEP testing dates.  

 
PICTURED ROCKS MEETING 

There will be a ​mandatory meeting for all 6th         
grade parents of students attending the      
Pictured Rocks Trip. ​The meeting will be       
held on Monday May 6th at 5:30 p.m. in the          
music room​. Families will receive an      
itinerary, detailed packing list, expectations,     
etc. ​There will also be a meeting for        
chaperones immediately following. 
 
6TH GRADE TESTING SCHEDULE 

Students will be testing soon. Please help       
your child by making sure that they are        
well-rested and have had a good breakfast on        
testing days. We will have snacks available       
for students on testing days. ​Please use the        
Sign Up Genius link sent via e-mail if        
you’re able to donate snacks. Thank you       
for your support.  
  

May 1 - MSTEP (ELA) 
May 8 - MSTEP (Math) 
May 3 - AIMS Web (Math) 

 
HUMAN GROWTH CLASSES  

On April 29th and 30th, we will be teaching         
our human growth curriculum to 6th grade       
students.  
 
PROGRESS REPORTS 
Digital progress reports will be ready, next       
Friday May 10. Please check Skyward on a        
regular basis to help your child monitor their        
assignments. All late, missing and absent work       
must be turned in by Monday, May 6th in order          
to be reflected on the progress report.   

 
RESEARCH PAPER DUE DATE 

        Final Draft - Due May 3  
  

                  ​UPCOMING DATES    
            Human Growth Classes: April 29-30 
            Pictured Rocks Meeting: May 6 
            Muffins with Mom: May 17  
            Pictured Rocks Trip: May 29-31 
            Donuts with Dad: June 6 
            Olympics XXI :  June 7 
            CMS Final Exams: June 11 & 12   

    
Mrs. Bierbusse​: (810) 538-1726 or e-mail: 

jbierbusse@chatfieldschool.org 
 

Mrs. Wolinski​: (810) 538-1725 or e-mail: 
awolinski@chatfieldschool.org 

 
Check out our photos link And posted on 

the sixth grade web page at 
www.chatfieldschool.org​! 
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